
BOARD OF SPEECH, AUDIOLOGY AND HEARING 

                             Minutes of the March 21, 2022 Board Meeting 
 

Members Present: Diane Charpentier 
 
Members via Zoom: Charity Mitchell and Kristie Iacuessa 
 
Members Absent:  
 
Others Present: Samantha Morgan, AAG; Tammy Reed, Board Clerk; Candice Wright, 

Consumer Assistance and Hearing Coordinator. 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
 
Diane Charpentier established that a quorum was present and called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.   
 
MINUTES REVIEW AND APPROVAL 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve the February 28, 2022 minutes as written. Kristie Iacuessa 
seconded the motion.   
 
Vote: 3 in favor  
 
RENEWAL APPLICATION REVIEW 
 
Caitlyn Lloyd 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Kristie Iacuessa seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18177 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to deny the renewal and offer a consent agreement. Charity Mitchell 
seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18188 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to deny the renewal and offer a consent agreement. Kristie Iacuessa 
seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Helen Pusey 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Charity Mitchell seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 



 
 
Susan Stevens 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18179 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to deny the renewal and offer a consent agreement. Kristie Iacuessa 
seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Brian Campbell 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Kristie Iacuessa seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Sarah Illingworth 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Tracy LaRoche 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Charity Mitchell seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Emily Creteau 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Ann McKone 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Kristie Iacuessa seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
 



 
 
 
Kathryn O’Heir 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Merilee Forbes-Kearns 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Dimitra Voulgari 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Diane Charpentier seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Beata Welsh 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Charity Mitchell seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18175 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to deny deferment request and offer a consent agreement. Diane 
Charpentier seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18183 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to deny deferment request and offer a consent agreement. Kristie 
Iacuessa seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18130 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to deny deferment request and offer a consent agreement. Kristie 
Iacuessa seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 



 
Fallon Craig 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to approve CEUs and renew license. Kristie Iacuessa seconded the 
motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18178 
 
Kristei Iacuessa made a motion to deny the renewal and offer a consent agreement. Diane Charpentier 
seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
Eve Ellison 
 
Kristie Iacuessa made a motion to deny the renewal and offer a consent agreement. Diane Charpentier 
seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
2022-SPE-18181 
 
Charity Mitchell made a motion to deny deferment request and offer a consent agreement. Kristie 
Iacuessa seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
 
CHAIR’S REPORT: 
None. 
 
ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT: 
None. 
 
PUBLIC OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT: 
None. 
 
ADJOURN: 
 
Diane Charpentier made a motion to adjourn at 10:10 a.m.  Kristie Iacuessa seconded the motion.  
 
Vote: 3 in favor 
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